NOTICE OF SPECIAL SESSION
JEFFERSON COUNTY COMMISSION

The Jefferson County Commission will convene on Friday, November
6, 2015 at 9:30 a.m. to hold a Jefferson County Roads Summiit.

The Commission will be meeting with Paul Mattox, West Virginia
Secretary of Transportation/ Commissioner of Highways and
additional staff from the West Virginia Department of
Transportation, to tour county roads and discuss areas of concern.

No decisions will be made during this Special Session; however, a
summary report will be provided for the public during the November
19, 2015 regularly scheduled County Commission meeting.

For further information, please contact the County Commission
Office at 304-728-3284.

By the Order of the Jefferson County
Commission

Jane M. Tabb, President



